
Pulham St Mary Town Estate and William Pennoyer for the Poor Charities’ 
report to Pulham St Mary Parish Council – April 2021 

 
The Trustees are pleased to report that they have been able to award more than £2300 in 
grants this year. We continue to support the Parish Church and we also gave a grant to 
Pulham School to help with their extra costs due to the COVID-19 pandemic. Several 
individuals from Pulham St Mary have been given financial assistance and 17 residents were 
in receipt of cash gifts to help with any additional expenses over Christmas. 
 
Cllr. Sue Ellam 
(Clerk to the Trustees) 

 
 


